
Life and Work – October 29, 2023 
 

 
We accept the following donation to the General Fund: 
In memory of Rev. Ettie Gordon-Murray from the Agnes Pratt Home Foundation Inc. 
 

Eventide Worship Service: There will be no Eventide worship service today, October 
29, 2023. The next EvenTide Worship Service is November 5 in the style of Taizé.  
This meditative service of both silence and song will once again be dedicated to peace. 
 

Remembering Loved Ones: This year we will take time to remember our loved ones  
a bit differently than the last two years. We invite you to bring a photograph of 
someone who has died. During the service, we will bring them forward and pause in 
thanksgiving. If you would prefer, email a copy to us and we will include your loved  
one in the service as well.  
 
UCW Fall Sale - November 4, 2023:  
 
Our Fall sale is approaching! It's November 4th.  
Get your ticket beforehand, or else at the door.  
For an $8 ticket, this will enable all hungry patrons to sit  
at a table.  
 
With servers all ready for you to come in.  
The coffee and tea cups, they will fill to the brim.  
Try muffins and tea buns and along with all these,  
good raisin bread, tasty jam and hard cheese. 
 
Move along to home bakery, there's no need to bake!  
Buy tea rings and cookies, and a favourite cake,  
muffins or fruit loaves, fine sponges or tortes, 
light crusty rolls, or pleasures of all sorts. 
 
We'll have two lovely baskets, try your luck!  
If you win it, we're sure you'll be pleased with all that is in it.  
The success of our sale surely depends on support we receive  
from church family and friends. 
 
If you will not be at the Morning Coffee and Bake Stall  
and you would like to buy tickets on the gift baskets,  
they are $2 each or $5 for three tickets.  
Please contact Barbara Adams at (709) 697-5565 
 
 
 
 



St. James 65th Anniversary Dinner Celebration:  
Tickets can be purchased at the church office during office hours, by E-transfer 
treasurer@stjamesuc.org or by Paypal. The deadline to get your tickets is November 

10th. The meal is Hot Turkey Dinner and catered by Fireside Catering. For additional 

information please contact the church office at info@stjamesuc.org 
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St. James Bethlehem Market: Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 2nd from 
11AM-3PM. St. James United Church will be hosting a Bethlehem Market this year, 
including an opportunity for local crafters and other vendors to sell their wares. If you 
know someone who would like to rent a table to sell their wares, please contact the  
St. James church office at 722-1881 ext. 200 or by email at info@stjamesuc.org.  
The cost is $25 per table. The number of tables are limited so don't delay. 
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Social Action and Outreach Team: We wanted to show our support and to help the 
homeless who are camping on Confederation Hill to demonstrate the dire need for 
affordable housing and public housing in our province and to push our government to 
act. 
 

On Tuesday October 24, St. James' volunteers compiled needed items into 20 care 
packages (including 10 for women) and delivered them. They were very appreciative. 
 

Thanks to the generosity of the donors, and to the managers of Piper's on Aberdeen and 
Elizabeth Avenues for giving us a discount. We were able to buy enough items to make 
20 nice care packages.  
 

We will continue to support them by supplying necessary comfort items, and in a 
couple of weeks, with meals. Please contact me to donate products or your time:  
(709) 682-3927 or robinbartlett1224@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you! Robin Bartlett, Chairperson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Photo Caption: “Glenda Winsor packaging the items”) 
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